Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 10:19 AM
To: (xtraoil@sbcglobal.net)

Cc: (pdking0000@aol.com)

Subject: RO0000282 Dreamride Limousine

Dear Mr. Simas,

As discussed with your consultant, Paul King, on May 22, 2009, please submit the Soil Vapor Extraction Pilot Test
Results Report by July 31, 2009. Please include a discussion of fate and transport of petroleum hydrocarbons at the site
with updated cross sections showing contaminant concentrations in your report.

Regards

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm




